
Riverside Bridge School Council Meeting. 

Date: Friday September 9th 2022 

Meeting started: 1.15pm 

Present:  

Mrs Barros   Mr Flowers   Mr Emmanuel 

 

1. Welcome back to the new School Year. 
 

2. A temporary Chair person is needed for the School Council. 
Francis was nominated and agreed. 
 

3. Pupils would like Food and water provided for future meetings. 
 

4. Mrs Barros explained that there were 4 vacancies in the School 
Council and we need to advertise. Pupils thought the letter was 
a bit boring, pupils agreed that a poster would be a better way 
to advertise. Class teachers will be given posters to be created. 
(Action CLBA). 
 

5. Applicants will be interviewed by School Council. 
 

6. There has been a change to the Eco-Schools application, 
however, the school council and Eco-Team will continue to work 
hard on the Topics from Summer Term 2022: Biodiversity, Waste 
and Global Citizenship. 
 

7. Pupils discussed the importance of healthy living in the school 
and Mrs Barros explained that changes have been made, Food 
Technology is now called Cooking and Nutrition and there will 
be many new activities to raise awareness of healthy eating.  
 

8. Mr Flowers discussed the importance of physical activity in the 
school and that the School Council and healthy living 



ambassadors will be focussing on this for 22-23. More activities, 
fun games and competitions. Mr Flowers will also be organising 
the new House System and will be working closely with the 
School Council to establish this. Badges will be ordered (Action 
RAFL). 
 
A.O.B:  
School Council members would like off-site activities. 
 
 
Mrs Barros to meet with Branch and Roots, School Council 
members.  
 
 
Date of next meeting: Friday 14th October 2022 at 1.15pm 
 

Meeting closed at 1.30pm.  

 


